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Dear Second Grader,

Welcome to our second grade class! I am very excited to learn that you will be part of our learning community. Together, we will make our year at Three Bridges a tiger-iffic one!

In second grade, we have so many interesting topics to explore. During social studies, we will learn about helping hands, our world, and neighborhoods. In Science, we will “dig” deep into the ground and stretch high into the trees in search of insects to observe. We will become magicians so we can change a solid into liquid! Of course, we are always writing to record what we learn each day! To prepare for our adventurous year, please bring your supplies with you during the first week of school.

I am looking forward to meeting you and learning all about you and your summer! For the first day of school, please bring an object that represents your summer. It could be a ticket, photograph or map showing your classmates your summer fun! Until then, be safe, read a great book, and enjoy your summer!
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Sincerely, 


Mrs. Kwiatkowski-Belt
(Mrs. K-B)
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